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September 23, 1982

;

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region I
Attention: ilr. R. C. Haynes, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Connission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 2
Docket flo. 50-410

Dear Mr. Haynes:

Our letter of December 30, 1981 in response to your IE Bulletin No. 80-16

indicated that the corrective action to be taken would be reported to you by

September 30, 1982. A decision on the corrective action has not been

finalized yet. Ill1PC is presently working on the contract terns with GE.

Therefore, our response will be submitted to you by January 31, 1983.

Very truly yours,

NIAGARA 110 HAWK POWER CORPORATION

'\
N'
Sanuel F. flanno
Vice President -
Nuclear Construction
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